
From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Support: Proclamation of Disability Pride by the BOS
Date: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 3:05:59 PM
Attachments: image002.png
Importance: High

July 28, 2020
 
Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors:
 

Thank you for considering this Proclamation of Disability Pride on the 30th Anniversary of the
American’s with Disabilities Act.  As so many San Francisco residents with disabilities find
ourselves sheltering and learning new ways to navigate our community and our world, and in
so doing often struggling to feel seen, today’s recognition is especially important.  As the
Director of the Mayor’s Office on Disability, I particularly appreciate the importance of not
only recognizing how far we’ve come, but also acknowledging that we have a lot more to do
together, especially in the areas of housing, employment, communication access and diverse
representation, before we can say that we have achieved equity for all people with disabilities
in San Francisco.  As a resident of San Francisco, I am proud to be disabled, and proud to be
part of this collaboration and celebration.  Through this proclamation you make all residents
with disabilities visible.  Thank you.
 
Nicole Bohn
Director
Mayor’s Office on Disability
 
Nicole Bohn
Director
Current SFGOV information on COVID-19 for people with disabilities:
https://sf.gov/information/get-help-seniors-and-people-disabilities 
 

https://sf.gov/ada-30
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